
Agenda Item 5.2 Lot Line Adjustment Presentation – Mike Lee 

 

 

The owner is interested in offering part of Tax Lot 5402 to the City of Gold Hill.  The city owns 
Tax Lot 3800 adjacent to it.  A lot line adjustment would need to be done to absorb the 
property into TL 3800.   

This is the gravel lot next to Figaro’s, where people park to go to the beach park. 
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